

December 1, 2022

VIA E-MAIL
bethc@corporonlaw.com
Beth Chambers
Law Offices of Randy B. Corporon, P.C.

RE: MUR 8080 Pericle Communications Company

Dear Ms. Chambers:

This is in response to a request for an extension to respond to the complaint filed in the above-mentioned matter we received on November 30, 2022. After considering the circumstances in this matter, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested extension. Accordingly, the response is due on or before the close of business December 8, 2022. You may contact myself if you have any questions at cela@fec.gov.

Sincerely,

Trace Keeys, Paralegal Complaints Examination and Legal Administration